
Y4 Sports Hall Athletics 

Tuesday 28th January 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
It was the first time at a South Hunsley Transition event for some of our Year 

Four pupils as we competed with our local schools at the annual Sports Hall 

Athletics. Each child competed in a mixture of track and field events as they 

worked as a team to score as many points as possible to go towards a grand total 

at the end. Throughout the evening, there were some eye-catching performances, 

especially in some of the running and jumping events. As well as being proud 

knowing that they represented their school in the best possible way, the children 

were also very proud of their performances and a 4th place finish overall, as you 

can see below! Well done everybody and we look forward to many more sporting 

events involving you over the coming years. 

 
 


